
 

U.S. KIDS HELPING 
UKRAINIAN KIDS 
HELP 30 UKRAINIAN STUDENTS GET 
TO CAMP IN AUSTRIA 
The School Sisters of Notre Dame are helping 30 students 

from Ukraine, ages 6-10, to experience a summer camp in 

Austria during July 2023. These students are living in Kiev, 

where bombing occurs daily. Please consider helping us 

provide them with summer activities, cultural trips, and some 

much-needed peace. All donations are helpful.  

 

Creating an 

opportunity for a 

break away from 

war for children 6-10 

──────── 

Providing a space to 

meet new friends 

and leave their 

worries behind 

──── 

Timing is critical to 

make this happen. 

Donations needed 

by July 1, 2023 

Please contact  

 Mary Kay Brooks, SSND 

for more information. 

Gifts can be made online 

OR mailed by July 1, 2023 

Mail all gifts to: 

School Sisters of Notre 

Dame, Resource 

Development Office,  

10700 West Research 

Drive, Suite 145, 

Wauwatosa, WI  53226 

Contact Mary Kay Murray 

262-787-1037 regarding 

questions about gifts. 

 


